
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: April 18, 2000 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais and Sid Richardson 
Meeting Opened: 7:15 PM (Meeting Opened Early -Town Caucus) 
Meeting Closed: 7:30 PM (Meeting Adjourned) 

 
Sally motioned, Sid seconded – Meeting Opened 7:15 PM. 
 
Minutes of last meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 
 
Public hearing for Mary Markiewicz (12 Julian Drive) 
 
Robert T and Katherin Whitty and John LaPierre, abutters were in attendance. 
Hearing was postponed for two weeks due to town caucus.  
 
Frank Dodd (Lake Ridge Drive)– Came in for approval of the redesign plan for his septic 
system.  His plan is to move the septic tank further up hill.  
 
Carl Lounder – had questions about new construction on his property on Sturbridge Road. 
 
Dillingham (Sturbridge Road)– came in for septic system plan review.  He had previously paid 
the fee. 
 
Sally motioned, Sid seconded - Meeting adjourned 7:30PM. 


